Giaoandethitienganh.info có rất nhiều tài liệu tiếng anh file word hay, chất lượng, mời bạn đăng ký tài khoản (chỉ 100k/ năm) để chủ động tự tải tài liệu khi cần!

### THANH BÌNH

### **ENGLISH 8**

### **Unit 5: CUSTOMS AND TRADITIONS**

Part 1: Listen and choose	the correct answe	r A, B or C to complete	the following statements.
Question 1. The Khmer fol	k dances provide _	after work.	
A. social unity	B. friendship	C. entertainment	D. social life
Question 2. The folk dance	s such as the cocon	ut dance or the wedding	dance describe their
<del>.</del>			
A. work and social life	B. social unity	C. social life	D. tradition
<b>Question</b> 3. The Khmer oft	en perform their fo	lk dances at	and New-Year
celebrations.			
A. wedding ceremonies	B. work	C. home	D. festivals
Question 4 is t	he most popular fo	lk dance of the Khmer.	
A. The coconut dance	B. Lam Thon	C. The harvesting rice	dance D. natural dance
Part 2. Listen to the passag	ge then decide when	ther the statements are T	True (T) or False (F).
<b>Question</b> 1. Take off your	shoes at the entran	ce to all homes	
A. True	B. False		
Question 2. You must we	ar slippers stepping	onto a tatami mat.	
A. True	B. False		
<b>Question</b> 3. The Japanese	bath is also used for	or washing and rinsing.	
A. True	B. False		
Question 4. The bath plays	an important part	in the Japanese life.	
A. True	B. False		
Part 3: Pronunciation			
Question 1: A. culture	B. commun	ity C. <u>c</u> ircle	D. custom
Question 2: A. bring	B. sing	C. spri <u>ng</u>	D. longevity
Question 3: A. habit	<del></del>	C. spri <u>ng</u> C. engine	D. ethnic
Question 4: A. chase	B. minority B. pray	C. m <u>a</u> ke	D. catch
Question 5: A. contestant	B. ceremony		D. longevity

Part 4: Stress						
Question 1: A. cere	mony B. fea	ture	C. mino	rity	D. lanterr	ı
Question 2: A. light	thouse B. lon	gevity	C. highl	and	D. greetin	ng
Question 3: A. cond	centrate	B. worship	C	C. admire	D.	cultivate
Question 4: A. enjo	yable	B. popular	C	C. stressful	D.	decorative
Question 5: A. over	look	B. cultivate	C	C. concentrat	e D.	decorate
Part 5: Vocabulary	Į.					
Question 1: It is bed	coming a	for many fa	amilies in	Viet Nam to	o celebrate	e Women's Day
and Family Day.						
A. habit	B. cu	stom	C	C. worship	D.	ceremony
Question 2: Kien w	as so tall that	no one recogn	nised him	at the famil	y la	ast summer.
A. workshop	B. tradition		C. reuni	on	D.	union
Question 3: Having	dinner at my	grandparents'	house or	n Saturdays i	s one of t	he customs our
family						
A. practises	B. does	C. act	ivity	D. hab	its	
Question 4: Tradition	onally, the Vie	etnamese prep	are	_ to worship	their ance	estors during Tet.
A. offerings	B. decora	tion C. wo	orshippin	g D. mai	tial arts	
Question 5 : In son	ne	, turt	tles are b	elieved to sy	mbolise 1	longevity and good
health.						
A. cultures	B. langu	ages	C. drink	S	D. offices	3
Part 6: Grammar						
Question 1: I lost m	y wallet on _	last day	of my sta	y in Paris.		
A. some	B. an	C. a		D. the		
Question 2: What	are some thing	gs I should kn	ow about	Viet	namese ta	ble manners?
A. a	B. an	C. Ø	Ι	). the		
Question 3:	sugar is not g	good for your	teeth.			
A. Ø	B. a	C. the		D.an		
<b>Question 4</b> : It take	es us h	our to do the h	nousewor	k to help my	parents.	
A. a	B. an	C. the		D. Ø		
Question 5: We we	ent to C	Chinese restaur	ant last n	night.		

A. Ø	B. a	C. the	D.an	
Part 7: Spoke	n language			
Question 1: A	: I'm going to Summ	ner Carnival in Ha I	Long next week!	
В	:			
A. That sound	s exciting!			
B. It's a good i	dea to bring a warm	coat.		
C. You're wel	come.			
D. Of course.				
Question 2: A	: What gift should I	bring to Hoa's hous	se-warming party?	
В	:			
A. How about	buying her an ornan	nental tree?		
B. Sorry, but I	'm busy on Friday.			
C. That's grea	t.			
D. Read the se	entences carefully.			
Question 3: A	: Could you tell me a	a bit about Vietnam	ese table manners?	
В	:			
A. You should	l wait for the host to	start eating		
B. You should	ln't hand bowls wit	h both hands		
C. You should	I talk when chewing	food		
D. You should	l hit the bowl with yo	our chopsticks.		
Part 8: Closes	t meaning			
Question 1: Tl	he Hung King Temp	le Festival <u>takes pl</u>	ace from the 8 <sup>th</sup> to the 11 <sup>th</sup> da	y of the third
lunar month in	Phu Tho.			
A. builds	B. comes	C. damages	D. happens	
Question 2: Th	nere is a tradition tha	t Vietnamese peopl	e have family <u>reunion</u> on th	e first day of
Tet.				
A. worshipping	g B. offering	C. gathering	D. seeing	
Question 3: W	e should always	respect the custom	s and traditions of others, ev	en if they are
different from	our own.			
A. look up to	B. disrespect	C. deny	D. criticize	

Part 9: Opposite	meaning				
		ommon trad	lition during ir	nportant holi	days like Christmas or
Lunar New Year.				•	•
A. separation	B. gathering		C. meeting	D. bo	onding
-			customs and	traditions to	preserve our cultural
identity.					-
A. sustain	B. conse	erve	C. des	troy	D. rely
Question 3: The	handcrafted items j	passed dowi	n from our and	estors are <u>va</u>	luable treasures that
we cherish.					
A. precious	B. invalu	uable	C. wo	rthless	D. costly
Part 10: Mistake	es				
Question 1: It's a	tradition for shop	s to have a l	ion dance per	form at their	opening ceremony.
A. shop	B. a	C. at		D. perform	
Question 2: Orna	amental trees such	n <u>as</u> kumqu	at trees, peac	h <u>blossoms</u> .	, and apricot flowers
<u>are popular in</u> To	et.	-			-
A. are	B. in	C. as	D. blo	ossoms	
Question 3: Most	t <u>families</u> in <u>the</u> Vi	et Nam clea	n and decorate	e their house	s to welcome Tet.
A. the	B. families	C. wel	lcome	D. decorate	
Question 4: The	custom of worship	ancestors is	popular amo	ng <u>Vietname</u>	se people.
A. worship	B. The	C. Vie	etnamese	D.is	
Question 5: It tak	xes more than a hou	ur to <u>drive</u> to	o An Giang.		
A. a	B. takes	C. to	D. driv	ve	
Part 11: Reading	g 1				
In Viet Nam, a d	eath anniversary is	s called <i>giỗ</i> .	It is a festive	e occasion, a	t which members of an
extended family	gather together. Fe	emale family	y members tra	aditionally (1	) the entire day
cooking an elabo	rate banquet in ho	onour of the	deceased ind	lividual, whi	ch will then (2)
enjoyed by all th	e family members	. In additio	n, sticks of in	cense are bu	arned in (3) and
commemoration of	of the deceased per	rson. It is no	ot unusual for	a family to c	elebrate several giỗ per
year, so the ceren	nony serves as a ti	me for fami	lies to (4)	, much li	ke the Vietnamese new
year, <i>Tết</i> .					

B. costume

Question 1: A. take

C. purchase

D. spend

**Question 2**: A. must B. should C. be D. been

**Question 3**: A. expectation B. honour C. wish D. admiration

**Question 4**: A. remember B. discuss C. reunite D. relate

#### Part 12: Reading 2

Every nation and every country has its own customs and traditions. In Britain traditions play a more important part in the life of the people than in other countries. Englishmen are proud of their traditions and carefully keep them up. It has been a law for about 300 years that all theaters are closed on Sundays. No letters are delivered, only a few Sunday papers are published. To this day an English family prefers a house with a garden to a flat in a modern house with central heating. English people like gardens. Sometimes the garden in front of the house is a little square covered with cement painted green in imitation of grass and a box of flowers. Holidays are especially rich in old traditions and are different in Scotland, Ireland and England. Christmas is a great English national holiday, and in Scotland "it" is not kept, except by clerks in banks and all shops and factories are working.

#### Question 1: What do Englishmen think of their traditions?

- **A.** They are proud of their traditions.
- **B.** They think their traditions are more important than other countries'.
- **C.** They keep themselves up.
- **D.** They want to have their own customs and traditions.

# Question 2: According to the passage, what does an English family like the most?

**A.** A flat with a garden **B.** A house with a garden

**C.** A house with a box of flowers **D.** A modern house with central heating

## Question 3: What are always closed on Sundays in Britain?

**A.** All banks **B.** All factories

**C.** All theatres **D.** All shops

## Question 4: What is the best tittle for the passage?

**A.** Traditions and customs in Britain **B.** The Garden in Britain

**C.** Holidays in Britain **D.** Englishmen are proud of their tradition

#### Part 13: Rewrite the sentences

**Question 1**: It's good for us to keep our traditional customs.

**→** We should .....

#### Question 2: Why don't we eat this traditional dish?

**→ How about....**?

#### Part 14: Write a paragraph

Write a paragraph (80-100 words) about Vietnamese people should maintain family meals. You should base on some given cues below:

- provide an opportunity for family members to connect and communicate with one another (discuss daily experiences, share stories and engage in meaningful conversations.)
- promote healthy eating habits and balanced nutrition (have greater control over the quality and nutritional value of the food they consume)
- show rituals and make them even more memorable (offer each other food as a sign of respect and love).
- serve as a platform for cultural preservation and pass down traditions. (has its own unique recipes and culinary customs that are shared across generations during mealtime, provide a link to our heritage and give us a sense of identity and pride).

#### **TOPIC 1: CUSTOMS AND TRADITIONS**

#### Part 1: Introduction and interview

- 1. Does your family have any customs/ traditions? What are they?
- 2. Do you think these customs / traditions should be kept?

### Part 2: Individual long turn

Talk about a normal family event that you take part in.

You should talk about:

- What the event is.
- Where and when it happens.
- Who joins with you.
- What you often do at that event. and explain why you like the event.

## **Part 3: Two-way Discussion**

- 1. Do you think the event is important?
- 2. How do people in Vietnam value the event?

### **ANSWER KEYS**

### **ENGLISH 8**

### **Unit 5: CUSTOMS AND TRADITIONS**

Part 1: Listen and choos	e the o	correct answer	A, B or C to compl	ete the following statements.
1. The Khmer folk dances	provi	de a	after work.	
A. social unity	B. fr	iendship	C. entertainment	D. social life
2. The folk dances such as	s the co	oconut dance or	the wedding dance of	lescribe their
A. work and social life	B. so	ocial unity	C. social life	D. tradition
3. The Khmer often performance of the performance o	rm the	ir folk dances a	t and New	w-Year celebrations.
A. wedding ceremonies	B. w	ork	C. home	D. festivals
4 is the most	popula	r folk dance of	the Khmer.	
A. The coconut dance	B. L	<mark>am Thon</mark>	C. The harvesting ri	ce dance D. natural dance
<ul> <li>(F).</li> <li>1. Take off your shoes at A. True</li> <li>2. You must wear slipper A. True</li> <li>4. The bath plays an imp</li> </ul>	B. rs stepp B.	False ping onto a tata <mark>False</mark>	mi mat.	
A. True	B.	False	nese me.	
Part 3: Pronunciation	В.	raise		
Question 1: A. culture		B. <u>c</u> ommunit	y <u>C. c</u> ircle	D. <u>c</u> ustom
Question 2: A. bring		B. si <u>ng</u>	C. spri <u>ng</u>	D. longevity
Question 3: A. habit		B. minority	C. engine	D.ethn <u>i</u> c
Question 4: A. chase		B. pr <u>a</u> y	C. m <u>a</u> ke	D. catch
Question 5: A. contestant		B. ceremony	C. m <u>e</u> dia	D.longevity
Part 4: Stress				

C. minority

D. lantern

Question 1: A. ceremony B. feature

Question 2: A. lighthouse B. lor	gevity C.	highland D. g	reeting
Question 3: A. concentrate	B. worship	C. admire	D. cultivate
Question 4: A. enjoyable	B. popular	C. stressful	D. decorative
Question 5: A. overlook	B. cultivate	C. concentrate	D. decorate
Part 5: Vocabulary			
<b>Question 1</b> : It is becoming a	for many famil	lies in Viet Nam to cele	ebrate Women's Day
and Family Day.			
A. habit B. cus	stom	C. worship	D. ceremony
Question 2: Kien was so tall that	no one recognise	d him at the family	last summer.
A. workshop B. tra	dition	C. reunion	D. union
Question 3: Having dinner at my	grandparents' ho	use on Saturdays is one	e of the customs our
family			
A. practises B. does	C. activit	y D. habits	
Question 4: Traditionally, the Vi	etnamese prepare	to worship their	ancestors during Tet.
A. offerings B. decorat	ion C.	worshipping D. m	nartial arts
Question 5 : In some	, turtles	are believed to symbo	lise longevity and good
health.			
A. cultures B. langua	ges	C. drinks	D. offices
Part 6: Grammar			
Question 1: I lost my wallet on _	last day of r	ny stay in Paris.	
A. some B. an	C. a	D. the	
Question 2: What are some thin	gs I should know	about Vietname	se table manners?
A. a B. an	C. Ø	D. the	
Question 3: sugar is not g	good for your teet	h.	
A. Ø	C. the	D.an	
Question 4: It takes us h	our to do the hous	sework to help my pare	nts.
A. a B. an	C. the	D. Ø	
Question 5: We went to C	Chinese restaurant	last night.	
A. Ø B. a	C. the	D.an	
Part 7: Spoken language			

Question 1: A: I'm going to Summer Carnival in Ha Long next week!
B:
A. That sounds exciting!
B. It's a good idea to bring a warm coat.
C. You're welcome.
D. Of course.
Question 2: A: What gift should I bring to Hoa's house-warming party?
B:
A. How about buying her an ornamental tree?
B. Sorry, but I'm busy on Friday.
C. That's great.
D. Read the sentences carefully.
Question 3: A: Could you tell me a bit about Vietnamese table manners?
B:
A. You should wait for the host to start eating
B. You shouldn't hand bowls with both hands
C. You should talk when chewing food
D. You should hit the bowl with your chopsticks.
Part 8: Closest meaning
Question 1: The Hung King Temple Festival <u>takes place</u> from the 8 <sup>th</sup> to the 11 <sup>th</sup> day of the third
lunar month in Phu Tho.
A. builds B. comes C. damages D. happens
Question 2: There is a tradition that Vietnamese people have family <u>reunion</u> on the first day of
Tet.
A. worshipping B. offering C. gathering D. seeing
Question 3: We should always <u>respect</u> the customs and traditions of others, even if they are
different from our own.
A. look up to B. disrespect C. deny D. criticize
Part 9: Opposite meaning
Question 1: . Family <u>reunion</u> is a common tradition during important holidays like Christmas or

Lunar New Year.

A. separation	B. gathering		C. meeting	D. bonding	
Question 2: It's	important to <u>i</u>	maintain our	customs and tra	aditions to pres	erve our cultural
identity.					
A. sustain	B. con	nserve	C. destro	y D. re	ely
Question 3: The ha	andcrafted iten	ns passed dowr	n from our ancest	tors are <u>valuabl</u>	e treasures that
we cherish.					
A. precious	B. inv	aluable	C. worthl	less D. c	ostly
Part 10: Mistakes	<b>,</b>				
Question 1: It's a	tradition for sh	ops to have a l	ion dance perform	m at their openi	ng ceremony.
A. shop	B.a	C. at	D	. perform	
Question 2: Ornar are popular in Ter		uch <u>as</u> kumqu	at trees, peach <u>b</u>	olossoms, and a	apricot flowers
A. are	<mark>B.in</mark>	C. as	D. blosse	oms	
<b>Question 3</b> : Most	families in the	Viet Nam clea	n and <u>decorate</u> th	neir houses to we	elcome Tet.
A <mark>. the</mark>	B. families	C. wel	come D.	decorate	
Question 4: The co	ustom of <u>wors</u> l	nip ancestors is	popular among	Vietnamese peo	ple.
A. worship	B. The	C. Vie	tnamese D.	. is	
<b>Question 5</b> : It take	es more than a	hour to <u>drive</u> to	o An Giang.		
A. a	B. takes	C. to	D. drive		
Part 11: Reading	1				
In Viet Nam, a de	ath anniversary	y is called <i>giỗ</i> .	It is a festive of	ccasion, at whic	h members of an
extended family ga	ather together.	Female family	y members tradit	tionally (1)	the entire day
cooking an elabora	ate banquet in	honour of the	deceased indivi	dual, which wil	1 then (2)
enjoyed by all the	family memb	ers. In addition	n, sticks of incer	nse are burned	in (3) and
commemoration of	f the deceased	person. It is no	ot unusual for a f	amily to celebra	te several <i>giõ</i> per
year, so the cereme	ony serves as a	a time for fami	lies to (4)	_, much like the	Vietnamese new
year, <i>Tết</i> .					
Question 1: A. tak	te	B. costume	C. purcha	nse D. <mark>s</mark> j	<mark>pend</mark>
Question 2: A. mu	ıst	B. should	C. be	D. b	een
Question 3: A. exp	pectation	B. <mark>honour</mark>	C. wish	D. a	dmiration
Question 4: A. ren	nember	B. discuss	C. reunite	e D. re	elate

#### Part 12: Reading 2

Every nation and every country has its own customs and traditions. In Britain traditions play a more important part in the life of the people than in other countries. Englishmen are proud of their traditions and carefully keep them up. It has been a law for about 300 years that all theaters are closed on Sundays. No letters are delivered, only a few Sunday papers are published. To this day an English family prefers a house with a garden to a flat in a modern house with central heating. English people like gardens. Sometimes the garden in front of the house is a little square covered with cement painted green in imitation of grass and a box of flowers. Holidays are especially rich in old traditions and are different in Scotland, Ireland and England. Christmas is a great English national holiday, and in Scotland "it" is not kept, except by clerks in banks and all shops and factories are working.

#### Question 1: What do Englishmen think of their traditions?

- **A.** They are proud of their traditions.
- **B.** They think their traditions are more important than other countries'.
- **C.** They keep themselves up.
- **D.** They want to have their own customs and traditions.

# Question 2: According to the passage, what does an English family like the most?

**A.** A flat with a garden

**B.** A house with a garden

**C.** A house with a box of flowers

**D.** A modern house with central heating

# Question 3: What are always closed on Sundays in Britain?

A. All banks

**B.** All factories

C. All theatres

**D.** All shops

## Question 4: What is the best tittle for the passage?

A. Traditions and customs in Britain

**B.** The Garden in Britain

**C.** Holidays in Britain

**D.** Englishmen are proud of their tradition

#### Part 13: Rewrite the sentences

Question 1: It's good for us to keep our traditional customs.

→ We should keep our traditional customs.

Question 2: Why don't we eat this traditional dish?

→ How about eating this traditional dish?

Giaoandethitie khoản ( chỉ 10	enganh.info có ra 0k/ năm) để chủ	ất nhiều tài liệu động tự tải tài	tiếng anh file liệu khi cần!	word hay, chất	lượng, mời bạn	đăng ký